From: Tracy Johnson

To: Web Filer
Date: July 18, 2017

Subject: 0311-EX-CR-2017 pre-coordination data request

Message:
Ms. Nguyen:
All AFTRCC coordinations have now been completed.

On July 11, the Commission was advised that AFTRCC VHF coordination was completed. That prior
coordination was uploaded to the ELS.

Today, AFTRCC telemetry coordination was completed. That report was uploaded to the ELS today..

Accordingly, BAE Systems assumes that no further action is required with respect to the request for
AFTRCC coordination.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems



